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     Upcoming Events 
 

o The first week of March will be 

Dr. Seuss week! Each day will 

have a fun dress down day! 

Monday is Silly Sock Day, 

Tuesday is Hat Day, dress silly 

for Wacky Wednesday, wear 

green on Thursday for Green 

Eggs &  Ham Day and Friday is 

Pajama Day!  

 

o Friday, March 11th  18th and 25th  

are  Sabres Day! 

 

o The children will be celebrating 

St. Patrick’s Day on Thursday, 

March 17th! Make sure to wear 

green to celebrate!  

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss 

Michele from our Ward Rd location! Miss Michele has been a 

part of our Bunny Bunch team for more than 10 years now 

and has truly proven herself to be an extremely reliable and 

hardworking asset to our Bunny Bunch team! Miss Michele is 

our Pre-K 3 lead teacher and does an amazing job at 

educating and nurturing all of the children in her room. Her 

first priority is making sure all of the children’s needs are 

met and that they are happy.  When it comes to making 

crafts with the children, decorating bulletin boards or 

creating games & activities for special days and parties, 

Miss Michele always has the most fun and creative ideas and 

is always willing to share them with her coworkers. Her 

creativity and fun-loving personality make her classroom a 

blast to be in! All of the kiddos absolutely adore her and are 

always excited and eager to see what she has planned for 

them each day! Miss Michele does a fantastic job at keeping 

her classroom clean and organized which helps the room run 

smoothly each day. Whenever help is needed in another area 

throughout the center, we can always count on Miss Michele 

to be there. Miss Michele is always willing to stay late or 

come in early to help whenever needed; she has truly proven 

herself to be an extremely dependable employee over the 

years. We appreciate all that Miss Michele does for the 

center and we are so grateful to have her as a part of our 

team! Congratulations Miss Michele, we love you!!! 

 

 

Notes From 

The Director… 

The children had so 

much fun in 

February! They 

had a great time 

at their Valentine’s 

Day ice cream 

party and loved 

learning all about 

dental health! The 

Pre-K classes also 

loved celebrating 

their 100th day of 

school! 

A big THANK YOU 

to all of the 

parents for making 

our Valentine’s Day 

parties so 

wonderful! 

Just a reminder: 

tuition is always 

due the Friday 

before the week of 

attendance. Thank 

you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Esme a very happy 2nd birthday, 

Cassidy & Kinsley a very happy 4th 

birthday, and Annabelle & Phoebe 

a very happy 5th!! We would also 

like to wish Miss Theresa, Miss 

Emily, & Miss Kristen a very 

happy birthday this month! We 

hope you all have a wonderful day! 

😊 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” 

of the month. The lead teacher will make the 

choice. Certificates and prizes will be available 

to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on 

growth and development, relating 

to others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS:  Micaela 
 

TODDLERS: Theo & Sophie 
 

PRE-K 3: Charlotte & Joey  

   

PRE-K 4:  Isabel  

                Kaleb  

                & Annabelle  

             

          

   

 



Our theme this month is 

MY BODY! 

 

The infants will find themselves 

busy as they start to learn all 

about their little selves. To start, 

they will be going over where 

their mouth, nose, ears, eyes, 

head, arms, legs, and feet are, as 

well as listening to plenty of books 

that teach them all about the 

body. Their little arms and legs 

will be kept moving with fun 

activities such as dancing to 

music. They will also be busy 

celebrating Dr. Seuss Week and 

celebrating St. Patrick’s Day! We 

cannot wait to start this fun 

month!  

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy 

cups, pacifiers, and any other items 

your child brings in with their first & 

last name. Thanks!  

• Dr. Seuss week is February 28th -March 

4th! Each day will be focused on a different 

book and will have fun crafts and 

activities to go along. We will also have a 

fun dress down day for each! Monday is 

SiLlY sOcK DaY! Tuesday is HAT DAY! 

Dress silly for WaCkY WEdNeSdAy, wear 

green for Green Eggs & Ham Thursday, 

&wear your PJS on Friday for Cozy Up 

With A Good Book Day! 

• Wear green to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day on 

Thursaday , March 17th! 

• Friday, March 11th,  18th and 25th are Sabres 

Day!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Micaela!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star Of The Month, Micaela!!                                     

This sweet little girl is doing such an amazing job learning new things and is 

such a joy to have here with us at Bunny Bunch! All of her teachers just adore 

her and her cute smile. Micaela is never anything but sweet, loving, and happy! 

She has been such a wonderful baby since she started with us and everyone is 

loving watching her learn and grow and seeing all of the new things she is 

doing each day. She recently learned to walk and is having so much fun 

exploring the room. Micaela also has so much fun during Circle Time, she loves 

all of the songs and of course story time! She loves to play, she shares and 

plays so sweetly with all of her friends. Micaela loves to push the toy school 

bus around and listen to "The Wheels on the Bus” and she loves to dance to 

music, she’s got the cutest little moves! This beautiful and always happy little 

girl truly brightens up the room  when she is here. We cannot wait to see 

what she does next! Congratulations Micaela!! We love you!!!  



Our theme this month is 

MARCH TIME FUN! 

 

The toddlers at Bunny Bunch have a 

month full of fun ahead of them! It is going 

to be quite a busy month will all of the fun 

things we have planned! First up is Dr. 

Seuss Week! The children will be reading 

many fun stories and doing creative crafts 

and activities to go along. The next week, 

“Dinosaurs” will be A fun one for the 

kiddos before we get ready to celebrate 

St. Patrick’s Day! We will end this month 

with a fun week of “Nursery Rhymes!” 

There will be lots of singing, dancing, 

reading, painting, and smile as we prepare 

for all of the fun this month! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

ESME WHO TURNS 2 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, 

blankets, and any other items your child 

brings in with their first & last name. 

Thanks!  

• Dr. Seuss week is February  28th -March 

4th! Each day will be focused on a different 

book and will have fun crafts and 

activities to go along. We will also have a 

fun dress down day for each! Monday is 

SiLlY sOcK DaY! Tuesday is HAT DAY! 

Dress silly for WaCkY WEdNeSdAy, wear 

green for Green Eggs & Ham Thursday, 

&wear your PJS on Friday for Cozy Up 

With A Good Book Day! 

• Wear green to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day on 

Thursday, March 17th! 

• Friday, March 11th , 18th and 25 are Sabres 

Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Theo & Sophie!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 
Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Theo!!                                     

This little cutie is having so much fun in the Toddler Room and brightens up 

the room each day! Theo is such a sweet and loving little boy who his teachers 

all adore. He is so cuddly and always giving everyone hugs. Theo is caring, 

always making sure his friends are happy, and he is such a good helper to his 

teachers, especially during clean up time! This happy boy is also so funny and is 

constantly making his teachers and friends laugh and smile! Theo is always 

having fun and smiling and laughing. He loves to paint and color and always 

makes something wonderful, and he is great at building with the blocks and 

legos! Theo has been talking more and more and is really impressing his 

teachers. He loves Circle Time and is doing awesome with his shapes!                     

He is always excited to learn something new! Theo is such a handsome, 

loveable, and bright little boy and we are excited to continue to                         

watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Theo!! We love you!!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Sophie!!                                     

Sophie is such a sweetheart and is such a joy to have in our Toddler Room!  

She is never anything but happy, loving, and kind. She is always in a             

good mood and excited to see what fun she will have each day. She absolutely 

loves Circle Time and is such a bright little girl, she participates a ton,             

always with a smile on her face! Sophie is always up for all of the learning 

activities and has so much fun learning new things. She also loves to play            

and have fun with all of her friends! She shares with everyone and is always 

the sweetest. Sophie has such a kind heart and truly gets along with 

everyone, all of her teachers and friends just adore her! She is constantly 

having fun, she loves to play pretend in the kitchen center and is always 

creating something awesome with the blocks. This beautiful, bright, and 

sweet little girl has done nothing but impress us and we are so proud of her! 

Congratulations Sophie!! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

MARCH TIME FUN! 

 

During this month there will be celebrations, 

especiially birthdays! So if you happen to hear us 

singing “Happy Birthday” in the beginning of the month, 

it will be for Dr. Seuss as we participate in a week of 

fun stories and activities to celebrate his special day! 

The children will spend the first week listening to many 

fun Dr. Seuss stories and complete fun learning 

activities and crafts related to that day’s story. We will 

also have some silly dress down days to go along with 

our silly Dr. Seuss stories! “D is for Dinosaurs” will be a 

fun one for the kiddos with lots of dino crafts and 

activities. They will be creating their own dinosaurs 

and painting with legos to make a cool dinosaur! 

“Shamrocks & Leprechauns” will have the children 

getting ready for St. Patrick’s Day with fun, and green, 

activities! We will then jump right into learning all 

about “Radiant Rainbows!” This is sure to be a colorful 

and fun week. Tissue paper rainbows, do-a-dot 

rainbows, painting rainbows, and so much more! It will 

be a busy and fun month full of learning! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

CASSIDY & KINSLEY 

WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH  

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Dr. Seuss week is February 28th -

March 4th! Each day will be focused on 

a different book and will have fun 

crafts and activities to go along. We 

will also have a fun dress down day for 

each! Monday is SiLlY sOcK DaY! 

Tuesday is HAT DAY! Dress silly for 

WaCkY WEdNeSdAy, wear green for 

Green Eggs & Ham Thursday, &wear 

your PJS on Friday for Cozy Up With A 

Good Book Day! 

• Wear green to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day 

on Thursday , March 17th! 

• Friday, March 11th,  18th and 25thare 

Sabres Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 3 Stars 

of the Month, 

Charlotte & Joey!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Charlotte!!                                     

Charlotte is such a loving, kind, and wonderful young lady who is doing amazing in our 

Pre-K 3 Room! She is such a sweetie who everyone loves being around and she helps 

make the classroom a fun and happy place to be. Charlotte is very friendly and 

greets everyone with a big smile. She gets along with everyone and is always 

starting conversations and including others in play groups. She has such a kind heart 

and it shows in the way she interacts with others. She is helpful and caring and so 

polite. Charlotte is also very bright! She is loving Circle Time and is always ready for 

centers! She is working very hard doing all of her work, she loves to trace and color 

and do all of the fun crafts. She is always smiling and laughing during centers, she 

loves to be creative and play in the kitchen and doctor center. She also loves to do 

puzzles, build with blocks, and dance to music. Charlotte is beautiful, bright, caring, 

and so much fun to have in class! We are excited to continue to watch her learn and 

grow! Congratulations Charlotte!! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Joey!!                                     

This happy and loving young man is truly such a joy to have in class! His constant 

good mood and kind heart makes everyone love being aorund him. Joey is so sweet and 

kind and he gets along with everyone. He is always ready to start his day and learn 

something new. When it is time for Circle Time he has a big smile on his face and is 

always ready to participate. Joey loves to do centers and is always one of the first 

ready to work. He has so much fun coloring and doing crafts and always makes 

something awesome! He does great during play centers and is wonderful with sharing 

and taking turns with his friends. He is very kind and polite. Joey is also very funny! 

He loves to make his teachers and friends laugh and smile with the funny things he 

says and does. He really brightens up our classroom and we are so happy to have him 

here! He is always having fun, whether it is while playing with the cars and trains, 

building with the blocks, dancing to music, Joey is always laughing smiling! This 

handsome and bright young man is truly a star! Congratulations Joey!! We love you!!!



 

Our theme this month is 

MARCH MADNESS! 

 

Pre-K 4 is ready for “March Madness!” We start this month 

off with “Fun With Dr. Seuss!” During this week we will be 

celebrating his birthday, reading many of his stories, and 

making fun crafts to go along with them! This week is also 

a great time to practice rhyming! The next week, “My Five 

Senses,” will be a fun one for the children as they explore 

different sights, sounds, tastes, smells, and sensory items. 

We will also be doing a small taste test each day to try out 

foods that are spicy, salty, sweet, sour, and tangy! We will 

then be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day and learning “All 

About Money!” We are all ready for “Spring Time” and are 

looking forward to a fun week focused on sunshine and 

rainbows! So many fun crafts are in store for this week, 

and we will end the week with a colorful day all about 

rainbows! At the end of the month we will have a fun 

theme of “Once Upon A Time.” This will be a week of magic 

and lots and lots of stories! This month will have so many 

fun crafts and activities as we continue to  learn our 

letters, numbers, sight words, opposites, rhyming, and so 

much more! We are all looking forward to                           

“March Madness!” 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO   

PHOEBE & ANNABELLE                  

WHO TURN 5 THIS MONTH !! 

  

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

• Dr. Seuss week is February 28th -

March 5th! Each day will be focused on 

a different book and will have fun 

crafts and activities to go along. We 

will also have a fun dress down day for 

each! Monday is SiLlY sOcK DaY! 

Tuesday is HAT DAY! Dress silly for 

WaCkY WEdNeSdAy, wear green for 

Green Eggs & Ham Thursday, &wear 

your PJS on Friday for Cozy Up With A 

Good Book Day! 

• Wear green to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day 

on Thursday , March 17th! 

• Friday, March 11th  18th and 25th  are 

Sabres Day! 

• Progress reports will be out this month! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Stars 

of the Month, 

Isabel, Kaleb, & 

Annabelle!! 

 

 

 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 

 
 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Isabel!!                                        

Isabel was chosen as our Star for being caring, kind, and loving! This little sweetheart has 

such a big heart and is always looking out for others. She is helpful and considerate and 

gets along with absolutely everyone. Isabel has made so many friends at Bunny Bunch and 

it is no surprise seeing how fun-loving and sweet she is! You can always find this happy girl 

laughing and smiling with everyone and having a great time during class. She has been 

working really hard during centers and has been impressing her teachers more and more 

lately. Isabel is very creative and she is doing great with her writing, drawing, and cutting 

skills. She loves to make crafts and always makes something great. Isabel is doing 

wonderful with following directions and is a great role model during group activities on the 

rug. She is participating more and more and is having fun learning new things each day! 

Isabel started with Bunny Bunch as a little cutie who stole our hearts right away! We 

have had the best time watching her grow into a beautiful, bright, and still adorable young 

lady! We are sure going to miss her next year but know that she will love Kindergarten! 

Congratulations Isabel!! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Kaleb!!                                               

Kaleb was chosen as our Star for always being so polite and kind! This wonderful young man 

is truly so sweet. You will never see him being anything but respectful and friendly to 

everyone he interacts with. Kaleb is a great friend to everyone in class. He cares about all 

of his friends and it shows in the way he is always helping them and making sure they are 

happy and having fun. Kaleb includes everyone during centers and is always the first to 

share. He is patient and kind with everyone and sets a great example during class. Kaleb 

does an awesome job following directions and is a great role model. He is always one of the 

first on the rug ready for Circle Time and he has been participating more and more. He is 

loving centers and has been taking his time with all of his work and really working hard. He 

has been working on his cutting and writing skills and likes to practice each day. He is also 

really good with rhyming and opposites! Kaleb loves to have fun and play with all of his 

friends. He really loves to build with the magnet tiles and always makes something 

awesome. We are loving having this handsome, bright, and sweet young man in our classroom 

and know that he will continue to do a great job! Congratulations Kaleb!! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!
 

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Annabelle!!                                     

Annabelle was chosen as our Star for her eagerness to learn each day! Annabelle has such an 

amazing love for learning and has been accomplishing so much this school year. She is very hard 

working and is dedicated to each task she is given. She takes her time with all of her work and 

is always very proud of it, and we are too! This bright young lady really loves to learn and is 

always asking questions to learn more. She can always be found participating during Circle Time 

and group activities with a big smile on her face. When it comes to writing, drawing, coloring, 

painting, cutting, Annabelle is awesome at it! She is very artistic and creative and we love 

seeing all of her work each day. She is also working very hard on learning sight words! Annabelle 

is a great leader and role model in class. She is also very kind and loving. Annabelle is there to 

help anyone who needs it, she has such a big heart and truly cares about all of her friends. She 

gets along with everyone and is always laughing and smiling and having fun with all of her 

friends. We first met Annabelle when she was an adorable one year old and we have absolutely 

loved watching her grow into a beautiful, bright, kind, and friendly young lady! We know she is 

going to love Kindergarten next year! Congratulations Annabelle!! We love you!!! 


